

## Dear Parents,

Birthdays are a very special day, especially for young children. The teachers and I recognize the importance of celebrating, and we will do our best to make the day enjoyable for your child(ren). This year, we will resume allowing children to bring in a special birthday treat to share with their classmates.

When sending in a birthday treat, it is important that you make arrangements with your child's teacher in advance of sending in a treat. We encourage healthy snacks, but we will accept store bought special treats as long as ingredients and nutritional information are provided.

Lastly, keep in mind that our school celebrations are not birthday parties. Please reserve balloons, candles, etc. for home parties. Also, remember that invitations to birthday parties should not be distributed in school.

Thank you in advance,

Devin A. Severs

Mrs. Devin Severs Principal